
Contact us: 

Rob Watkinson 

Sports Centre Manager 

rwa@campsmount.com   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our first customer upon  
re-opening...  

Long standing member 
John Bale.   

Great to see you back 
John! 

Sport Centre - First Month 

As you can imagine it has been terrific to see many of you back using the sports centre 
this last month.  Our Covid SECURE measures seem to have been appreciated and 
remains our primary concern.  If you have any questions on these measures or ideas then 
feel free to share with me in person or via email. 

We have had the badminton club up and running on a Monday evening (7-9pm), indoor 
football with Askern JFC and are delighted to welcome back the Doncaster Miners 
Volleyball team (men and women's) as their primary base. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following the Government’s announcement that social gatherings of more than 

six people will be banned in England from 14th September, the government has 

confirmed that organised sports, fitness and leisure activities that have been 

through COVID-secure protocols can continue, as can organise outdoor sports 

and physical activity events. 

People can continue to use leisure facilities, including gyms and classes within these 

venues and continue as they are now.  The new rule does mean that people should not 

arrive at these venues in groups of more than six. 

Indoor sports for over 18’s do have further restrictions which in effect allows ‘bubbles’ of 

up to six to train in the sports hall at opposing ends without mixing. 
 

 

 

Our vision here at Leger 
Education Trust is that we 
create a Centre of Sporting 
Excellence for our local 
community. We are looking for 
ways members can be part of 
our sports community and 
would love to hear from you. 
We are looking  to form a 
steering group- please let us 
know if you would be interested 
in being part of this exciting 
development, helping to shape 
the future of the Sports Centre 
at Campsmount. 


